[bookmark: _GoBack]In preparation for this weekend's 2019 NJS Senior Open Champs Meet, please find attached the Meet Schedule, Timing and Warm-Up Assignments.  It you would also take a moment to review this information, that would be super.  Please let us know if you have any questions and/or if we can follow-up further in any way!

We are looking forward to this opportunity to host you and your teams for this weekend's Championship Meet.  A few quick reminders to help the weekend run as smoothly as possible for all...

-  Coaches (and Officials) will be asked for credentials at Admissions and possibly at Hospitality.  We will be providing bands to each Coach once individual credentials have been verified.  If the band is worn, respective coaches will not will not have to produce credentials again for the duration of the Meet.

-  Please remind all parents that they are prohibited from entering the athlete locker rooms at any point during the Meet.  Parents/guests are also not allowed on the pool deck for any reason other than during their active volunteer time frame.

-  We are expecting parking for each of the Preliminary Sessions to require a good bit of overflow.  We are in the process of finalizing each of these overflow parking options and will provide detailed information in the short days ahead.  If you could please share this information with all families as it becomes available as, without this information, parking will become quite frustrating for many.  PLEASE NOTE that parking in areas other than those which will be provided will likely result in the car(s) being towed at the owner’s expense.  We WILL have attendants on hand to assist all in attendance.

-  To prevent a back-up on Central Avenue and to ensure the safety of all in attendance, we will be restricting the traffic flow in the immediate BAC lot.  Guests will be directed to enter the BAC lot (for parking and/or drop off) from the lot entrance at the back of the building.  They will drive in a single direction to the front of the building for drop off.  (This also means no one should have to cross in front of traffic to get into the building.)

-  The Preliminary Session size is large and will likely exceed the immediate bleacher area for spectators.  Please remind all guests that outside chairs are welcome in all areas just outside of the bleachers.  

-  Our current plans will be to broadcast the Meet live throughout the facility TV's during the Meet.  On-line streaming may also be available for those not able to attend.  

-  To ease the potential for crowding on deck, athletes will be asked to store all bags in either the carpeted spectator area and/or the large conference room upstairs.  

If you and/or your teams have any questions now or during the Meet, please do not hesitate to let us know!  We will be back in touch with additional information to help with a smooth flow for this exciting weekend.  We look forward to seeing all of you!

Becky and the BAC Meet Management Team


